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Correction Scholarship available at Peru State College
(KLZA)--Peru State College is accepting applications for a new Corrections
Leadership Scholarship for the Spring 2021 and Fall 2021 semesters.

The $15-thousand per year scholarship is the result of a one-of-a-kind
collaboration between the Nebraska Department of Correctional Services and
Peru State College, intended to address the unique workforce challenges at the
Tecumseh State Correctional Institution.

The program provides scholarships to Peru State Criminal Justice Students who
are completing a degree while working at the Tecumseh State Correctional
Institution during the school year and summer.

For more information you can visit www.peru.edu/corrections.
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